
Dear Senator Lyons, 

 

For what it’s worth, DAIL supports the amendment to S. 189. This amendment is 

prudent and necessary for the safety of home health staff. 

 

Take care, 

Rebecca 

Rebecca Silbernagel 

Principal Assistant 

Vermont Department of Disabilities, Aging & Independent Living 
(DAIL) 

280 State Drive, HC2 South, Waterbury VT 05671-2020 
802-904-3749 (mobile) 

Rebecca.Silbernagel@vermont.gov 
 


